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Welcome Back to School! 

A PRIMER FOR REOPENING CALIFORNIA SCHOOLS

Event

Webinar

6.17.20 

10:00 am – 11:00 am PDT

The Country is beginning to reopen from the COVID-19 shut-down and it’s time for schools to start

thinking about the fall term. As we enter this uncharted territory, there are many employment and

related issues for schools to consider. Join Fisher Phillips Attorney, Jason A. Geller, as he presents a

webinar designed to provide practical advice to reduce the risk for California schools as they

prepare to reopen in the fall. He will discuss:

Preparation of the campus

Safety procedures

Employee returns

FFCRA

Best practices for employee and student safety

Register

This webinar is pending 1-hour HRCI/SHRM.

Fisher Phillips is committed to providing access to all of our events for disabled attendees. Please

contact Jennifer Barry-Smith. if you need an accommodation to participate in this event.  Please give

us 72 hour advance notice prior to the scheduled event. Thank you.
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Regional Managing Partner
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